DEC 217 2005

400 Seventh Street, S.W. Washington, D.C. 20590

Mr. Stephan J. Speth, Director Vehicle Compliance and Safety Affairs DaimlerChrysler Corporation 800 Chrysler Dr. - CIMS 482-00-91 Auburn Hills, MI 48326-2757

Re: PE05-056 Extension Request

Dear Mr. Speth:

This letter confirms your request for an extension to PE05-056 Investigation. Based on the information you supplied, the due date for a response has been extended to January 20, 2006.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Quandt, Chief Vehicle Control Division

Office of Defects Investigation



